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From the Assistant Principal  
CALENDAR 

JULY  

PARENT-TEACHER 

INTERVIEWS 11am-7pm No 

school for students 

Tue 18 

School council meeting Mon 24 

AUGUST 

Curriculum Day— 

No school for students 
Fri 18 

Senior Hooptime Fri 25 

School council meeting Mon 28 

Chess Tournament Thu 31 

Sugarloaf Athletics Thu 31 

SEPTEMBER  

Junior Hooptime Fri 1 

Kaboom sports P-3 Wed 6 

Prep 2024 Info Night Wed 6 

Division Athletics Thu 7 

OCTOBER 

School council meeting Mon 9 

Prep 2024 Storytime Thu 12 

Prep 2024 Storytime Thu 19 

Soccer day Fri 20 

CONTACT 
US  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to welcome all families back to school and thank you for your support this week.  

Whilst we were faced with some challenges, we were all able to work together to ensure the students had smooth (and 

somewhat exciting), return to school. A true testament to the incredible community here at KG!!  

We were so fortunate to be able to use the facilities at Diamond Creek East primary school so that our students were 
able to attend school on the first day of term. We thank DCE for hosting us and opening up their classrooms to students 
and teachers on Monday. It was a credit to all, how well everyone managed the day. Also, I would like to extend a big 
THANK YOU to our amazing staff who worked hard to make this such a positive experience. Since returning to KG the 
students have settled quickly back into their routines, showing an eagerness for learning and reconnecting with their 

friends. 

This term we have many special events planned including gymnastics, chess, athletics, Hoop Time basketball and 
Market Day just to name a few!!! I know grades have already commenced honing their basketball and athletics skills 
during HPE sessions last term in preparation for some of these events scheduled and are very excited for what is to 
come! Gymnastics is always a favourite across the whole school and that will begin next week. Balance Gym will be 

running the sessions with their trained staff for all grades on a Monday and Thursday over a 4-week period. 

Our Parent/Teacher Interviews are scheduled for next Tuesday 18th July and families are now able to make a booking 
with their child’s/children’s teachers via Xuno. These sessions provide an opportunity for parents, students and teachers 
to discuss progress and celebrate achievements. If you are unable to make a booking please contact teachers to discuss 
a possible alternative arrangement. Just a reminder that there will be no school on Tuesday but students are expected to 

attend their interview.  

Thank you for your understanding this week and it was lovely to receive so many positive messages - they were very 

much appreciated. 

Maria Parks 



  
















